
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a 75 year old retiree with 4 children and 3 grandchildren. 
I have been concerned for years about the steady erosion of the Australian manufacturing 
sector. 

There would be no direct affect, however the community remifications after putting that 
number of workers out of work would be enomous 

Apart from being a terrible blow to the Australian manufacturing industry, for an island nation 
to have no capacity to make vehicles would be bloody stupid 

This is a very important issue. I am very happy to have my tax dollars spent on keeping a 
car manufacturing business alive and well in this great nation. 

Kind Regards, 
Geoff Podger 
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